Wayne County Sheriff



4747 WOODWARD AVE. • DETROIT, MI 48201 Tel: (313) 224-2222 • Fax: (313) 224-2367

December 4, 2014

Executive Director Imad Hamad American Human Rights Council 13530 Michigan Ave #332 Dearborn, Michigan 48126

Dear Friends,

I welcome you to the American Human Rights Council Meet & Greet Reception.

The work of the AHRC is of monumental importance to our quality of life. At this time more than ever, we as a society need someone willing to defend and protect human rights. The tenacious and objective program that AHRC has established benefits all of us because without these rights we have no true democracy.

At the Wayne County Sheriff's Office, we work diligently to protect the rights of the public, our officers and staff and the more than 2,000 inmates in our jails each day. I am proud to share the values and goals of the AHRC to ensure human rights are always protected.

I congratulate Acting Director Imad Hamad and the executive board members—Imam Mohammad Mardini, Dr. Opada Alzohaili, Imam Mustapha Elturk, Professor Mike Thomas, Mr. Abdulhakem Alsadah, Dr. Husain Saleh, Mr. Nabeel Bahalwan, Dr. Saleh Muslah, Ms. Minnie Washington, Mr. Ron Yageman, Dr. Ihsan Khatib, Atty. Shereef Akeel and Atty. Mohammed Alomari.

On behalf of the men and women of the Wayne County Sheriff's Office, I wish you an enjoyable event and much success as you fulfill your vital mission.

Best wishes,

Benny N. Napoleon Wayne County Sheriff

By M. Mysoleon